Minutes from 2/14/10 at BJ’s in Gaylord. Present: Kris Stagg, Sarah Medler, Judi Reibel, Sharon Bellant. The year end report was filled out and will be sent in to ApHC ASAP.  Judi will email Sarah the revised forms and minutes from last meeting. Shows, lack of funds will prevent the club from hosting any show this year. However, we have 3 point approved show from 3 fair shows; Cheboygan, Otsego and Emmet. The Otsego fair show will also host the Futurity. 3/15/10 is the deadline for the futurity information to be sent to Judy F. for the fair book. The futurity “packet” was handed out and reviewed. The proposed futurity classes were approved. The proposed futurity information was also approved.  Will need to check ribbon status for the futurity classes. For the stallion class, open stallions, a waiver will need to be signed for unruly or ill behaved horses. Still sorting out issues with speed show. Will table this until next meeting as we need more information. Year end awards and futurity awards will also be tabled for further discussion. Saddle log nominations for was approved and is now available. The bank account will be moved and two signers will be needed for any funds from the account. This should help keep tabs on the club monies. Web page was announced and Sarah will fix the forms page once she receives all the corrected information from Judi. Next meeting to be held on March 6 at 1pm at BJ’s. 

